

September 22, 2023

Dear Maricopa Unified School District Parents and Guardians,

Final Touches Underway for Portable Classrooms

Great news! As we approach Fall Break, we're not just taking a pause; we're putting the finishing touches on new classroom spaces at three of our elementary schools. Investing in additional classrooms helps us keep class sizes low which translates into better learning.

Portable Classrooms: Move-In Ready

During the break, portable classrooms at Butterfield Elementary, Santa Cruz Elementary, and Saddleback Elementary schools will be:

- Equipped with furniture.
- Made move-in ready for our return.

Coming Soon: Maricopa Elementary

Portable classrooms at Maricopa Elementary will be completed by the end of October, further expanding our capacity to serve our growing community.

Wishing you a restful and rejuvenating Fall Break! Thank you for choosing MUSD.

Sincerely,

Dr. Tracey Lopeman, Superintendent Maricopa Unified School District

